MED. DR. ANDREA ANDREEN KÖPMANTORGET 2 STOCKHOLM C. Jan. 26th 1960

Dear Professor Roerich,

I am writing you on behalf of my friend Miss Chie Nakane of Tokyo University. She has this winter a scholarship in USA. Her address is: Dept. of Anthropology, University of Chicago, 1126 East 59th Street Chicago 37, Ill. She thinks that you may not want to receive a letter from USA. She is wrong, I am sure. This is anyhow what she says:

"May I ask you to contact Dr Roerich asking is there any possibility for me to stay one month after the Orientalist's Congress? (to which she is going) If he could arrange some library work (Tibetan Chinese texts) for me, I would be so happy. Since I was told the exchange rate in Russia was so high, I would like to be paid for my stay there. Or I could make lectures on India, Japan, especially ethnology."

From October 1960 she has a lectureship at the University of London, Prof. Fürer-Haimendorf.

I hope you can help our nice friend. Of course if you prefer I can send a letter. At any rate I would be very gratefull to hear from you so that I am sure that my letter has reached you.

Very sincerely yours

Andon Andrews